
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
NAVIGATING THE CALIFORNIA 
PAY DATA REQUIREMENT 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact Marilu Oliver at (404) 870-1755 or  
webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation 
related to this event, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
On September 30, 2020, California enacted Senate 
Bill 973, requiring employers to file a pay data report 
with California’s Department of Fair Employment and 
Housing if the employer has 100 or more employees 
(in and out of California). Additionally, an employer with 
at least one employee in California is required to file an 
EEO-1 report. The speakers will discuss the new pay 
data law and the nuts and bolts of the filing process for 
the required reports, which are due by March 31, 2021.

SPEAKERS 
Kiosha H. Dickey (Columbia) 
Christopher W. Olmsted (San Diego)
James A. Patton, Jr. (Birmingham)
Hera S. Arsen, Ph.D., Moderator

DATE
Friday, February 26, 2021

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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